
Autumn Term Parent Contact Form 

Pupil name:   

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

There are many things that are not the same as they were 12 months ago and parents evening 

is no exception. We won’t be able to meet with you in person but good communication between 

school and home is vital for your child’s learning and overall development. 

Please see below for an update on your child’s progress in Nursery.  

We will continue to assess the pupils and a further report card will be sent in January 2021.  

If you would like to have a further discussion with your child’s class teacher, please email …to 

arrange a 10-minute telephone appointment. 

Graded 1 (Emerging), 2 (Expected) or 3 (Exceeding). 

Area of learning  Grade 

PSED- Making Relationships 
-Beginning to form relationships with peers and adults 
 

 

PSED- Self-confidence and Self-awareness  
-Can select and use activities and resources with help 

  

 

PSED- Managing Feelings and Behaviour 
- Can share and take turns 
 

 

Physical 
-  Makes snips in paper with scissors 
- Can put on their coat and attempts the zip 
 

 

Communication and Language 
-Listens to stories with increasing attention and recall. 
-Responds to simple instructions, e.g. to get or put away an object  
-Can retell a simple past event in correct order 

 

 

Reading  
- Looks at books and handles them carefully 
- Enjoys rhyming and rhythmic activities 

 

Writing  
- Enjoys making marks as they draw and paint 

 

Maths 
-Uses some number names and number language in their play 

- Shows interest in shapes in the environment 
 

 

 

If you have any questions during the year, please use the class email to contact the teacher.  

Many thanks, 

Mr Woodward 


